EELEEHONE UNITED STATES NAVY PURCHASING OFFICE
MAY 9222 7 NORTH AUDLEY STREET

EXT: 543
CABLES LONDON, W. I

NAVPUR London TELEPHONE: MAY 9222 Il’l reply refer 'CO:
P-215/GFH semd
N62558-3079

Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer NNV R )
Angel Guimera 66 pral. 28 NUV 2 \Qﬁg
Barcelona 17

Spain

Dear Sir:

Receipt is acknowledged of your letter of 31 October 1961 by which you
returned two executed copies of contract N62558-3079.

In connection with the starting date of the contract, it is confirmed
thaet the period of performance is from 1 July 1961 through 30 June 1962,
and you are adviged that the contract was made to cover this period
since the Director, U.S. Navy Buropean Research Contracts Program had
advised this office that you had commenced work on 1 July 1961 upon
receipt of notification that your research proposal had been accepted.
Accordingly, it is in order for you to submit your first quarterly
report.

Sincerely yours,

@ S. YOUNG,
Comnander, s, 1
Director Purahaca.
By direction

cér in Charge

Copy to:
CDR Heidt, NERCP
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